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July 19, 2021 

 
 
Mr. Henry Scott, Regional Manager 
Corrosion Materials 
9 Saint Mark Street 
Auburn MA, 01501 
 
 
Dear Mr. Scott: 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) has 
renewed the participation of Corrosion Materials in the Safety and Health Achievement 
Recognition Program (SHARP).  To achieve this renewal, your company had to meet certain 
requirements, such as participation in a comprehensive on-site consultation survey, correction of 
all hazards identified during this review, and operation of an effective safety and health program. 
 
OSHA has removed your company from its general schedule inspection list for the period June 
26, 2021, through June 25, 2023.  Participation in SHARP does not diminish any of the rights 
and responsibilities the Occupational Safety and Health Act provides you or your employees. 
 
Congratulations on this achievement.  Thank you for working with an OSHA-sponsored 
consultant to help promote the safety and health of workers at Corrosion Materials. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Galen Blanton 
Regional Administrator  
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